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The Oregon State Fairgrounds in Salem is important to the region because it is not 

only a fairgrounds, but it can be used for emergency services as well as for many 

events. It has been very useful in recent years after the fires and during covid.  If we 

get a major disaster like an earthquake, it will be used for emergency services again, 

and should be well maintained.  Both building for people and buildings for animals. 


